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 Circular 61-2024  

    

                                     15 July 2024 

      
Dear Residents 
 

WELCOME TO NEW TEAM MEMBER: NAYDEEN SINGH 

We would like to welcome Naydeen Singh to the Evergreen Management team.    

Nadine joins our team from Total care Retirement Villages where she was a facilities manager. She has a 

wealth of knowledge and certificates in Care.   She worked in the retirement and care sector in Australia for 

many years before coming back home to South Africa.  Naydeen joins us as a Duty Manager.   

 

 

We are delighted to welcome her to the Evergreen Family 

 
Warm Regards 
 

 



 

  


